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Journeying Together in Christ 

9 June 2022 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Next week, the school is due to pay an instalment of the overall fee to Marchants Hill for the 

Year 6 residential in the Autumn term. To allow us to do this, all payment plans must be up to 

date.  

 

If you are following our payment plan you should have paid £295 (including June’s payment) 

towards the cost of the trip, leaving two more payments of £35, one in July and one in 

September. Thank you to those who have kept up with the plan. Next week, the office will be in 

touch if you have not yet paid this amount. 

 

If you are not making regular payments towards the trip please ensure that you have paid £330 

by the 1st of July which will leave one payment of £35 due at the beginning of September. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact the school office regarding payments. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Mr Croghan 

Headteacher 
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